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WHAT THE CLIENT
HAD TO SAY

MAKING IT HAPPEN 
Honor Construction worked closely with Dr. Alt and Dr. Stransky 
to design and build out the space. Weekly status meetings ensured 
the process was effortless. The renovation transformed the area 
into an open and inviting space – with a few unique design finishes 
for patients and families to enjoy. The building now features a sleek 
reception area, finished exam rooms, and a few premium offices. 

THE OPPORTUNITY
The Rockford Pediatrics PC project involved a 2,000 square 
foot renovation of an existing building. Dr. Kim Alt and Dr. Trew 
Stransky leased the building in early 2017. The space was tired. And 
dated. It needed a quick, creative, and inexpensive overhaul. Honor 
Construction fit the bill and partnered with the Rockford Pediatrics 
team to improve and modernize the space within a short timeline.

TIMELINE: 10 WEEKS

SCOPE: TOTAL RENOVATION

The Honor team completed this project on time and on budget – even 
while we were often preoccupied with the many, many details 
surrounding the opening of our new practice! And we are grateful. The 
end result is exactly as we imagined it to be. Honor is a trusted partner, 
one we recommend very highly.
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